
Best wishes for a safe, happy, and fun-
filled summer!

Students entering the 
3rd Grade are 
expected to read for 
20 to 25 minutes per 
day. 

Required Reading

When I Was Young in the Mountains

By: Cynthia Rylant

Dear Parents, 

Summer vacation is here! We 
hope that you make it a time 
to REST, RELAX, READ, but 
above all ENJOY!

3rd Grade Summer 
Reading

Other Reading Suggestions

Judy Blume books, A to Z Mysteries by Ron Roy, Judy Moody series by Megan 

McDonald, Cam Jansen series by David A. Adler Alexander, and Geronimo 

Stilton series


